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BY E-MAIL 
January 16, 2012 
 
 
James Sidlofsky  
Partner, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
Council for the Applicant 
McLean's Mountain Wind Limited Partnership 
40 King Street West  
Suite 4100, Scotia Plaza  
Toronto ON M5H 3Y4 
 
Dear Mr. Sidlofsky:  
 
Re: McLean’s Mountain Wind Limited Partnership 

Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
Board File No. EB-2011-0395 

  
On November 22, 2011, McLean’s Mountain Wind Limited Partnership (“MMW”), filed a 
notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (“the Act”). 
 
The notice of proposal relates to the construction of a transmission line by MMW, an 
affiliate of a generator, to connect the McLean’s Mountain Wind Farm.   
 
This letter is to inform you that the Board does not intend to issue a notice of review of 
the proposal, pursuant to section 81 of the Act. 
 
The construction of this transmission line is also currently the subject of a section 92 
leave to construct application with the Board (EB-2011-0394). The Board notes that the 
leave to construct application has not yet been considered, and the issuance of this 
letter is in no way determinative of the outcome of the leave to construct application.  It 
remains the applicant’s responsibility to demonstrate to the Board that the leave to 
construct application satisfies the tests as described in the Act.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  


